Status of the Slovak Republic

on Aarhus Convention in re GMOs


The Slovak Republic is not a signatory of the Aarhus Convention. This will not change in the next few years because many acts need to be amended. Act No. 151/2002 Coll. on GMOs is new in the Slovak legislation and it contains articles that stipulate that relevant information must be published on Internet by the competent authority. Articles dealing with decision-making processes give a possibility to public organisations to participate in the decision-making process in described conditions. 

The competent authority in the field of biosafety is the Ministry of Environment of the Slovak Republic. The Biosafety Department of the Ministry has experience with only one example where an NGO participated in the decision-making process. Public interest on biotechnology is in Slovakia quite marginal.

Slovakia needs mainly consultations and trainings for ministerial officers dealing with public participation and public information.
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The contact person for next activities on Aarhus Convention in re GMOs will be:

Ms. Lenka Myjavska,

Biosafety Department

Ministry of Environment

Nam. L. Stura 1

812 35  BRATISLAVA

SLOVAK REPUBLIC

Tel:    +421 2 5956 2213

Fax:   +421 2 5956 2533

Email: myjavska.lenka@enviro.gov.sk
